
 Calling all Climate Defenders! ​
Let’s get moving 

Today is Earth Day!  Let’s celebrate it together using our 

Climate Defender superpowers to learn about transportation in 

our neighborhoods, and to think creatively about how things 

could look like if we made better, healthier choices in the ways 

we move around.  

 

First, let’s use our Super Senses to observe how people get around in our 

neighborhood. You can do this by looking out a window to the street or taking a 

walk around your block. Observe what you see and (if you want to) do a tally mark 

every time you see someone using the means of transportation on the first column. 

(The empty spaces on the bottom are for anything you see that’s not on our list) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

By observing and taking notes on what you see, you are learning to be scientists! 

Now, take a look at the data you collected. What do you see? What do you think 

about what you saw? What do you wonder? You can record your thoughts in the 

table below if you want.  

 

See  

 

Think  
Wonder  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us, people around the world are looking carefully at transportation, and this is 

what they have found out: lots of people rely mostly on cars to get around, and this 

is not great for our health or for our planet.  

 

Check out this video where a group of young climate defenders like you invite us to 

find better ways to get around. 

 

Finally, let’s use your Growing Minds to imagine an ideal neighborhood where people 

are only using clean, healthy ways to go from one place to another. What would it 

look like? Take a picture, record an audio, make a video, or write a story about it… 

and please send it our way! We’d love to help you spread the word and make our 

neighborhoods look more like those you imagined.  

Send us an email at CDK@familiesforclimate.org  

https://vimeo.com/28128812

